
Out of an abundance of caution, to ensure all public notice requirements are met, the Oconee County 
Agricultural Advisory Board has been invited to attend the 2022 Oconee Food Sovereignty Convening 
Wednesday June 8, from 8am-6pm at the Tamassee DAR School. Members of the Oconee Agricultural 
Advisory Board members who choose to attend will be there for the purpose of participating in the 
meeting, and will not be participating in the business of the Oconee County Agricultural Advisory Board. 


